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Since moving to Oregon in 1994, I have appreciated that I could vote by mail in every 

election. It makes it possible for me to vote without having to adjust my full-time work 

schedule and my busy life. Having moved from other places in the country that did 

not use the vote by mail system, I realize how much easier it is for more individuals to 

vote. The system is safe and secure and has worked for decades. I would hate to see 

the vote by mail option go away, making it harder for me and countless other 

Oregonians to vote. I oppose SB 210.  

 


